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Thursday 16th March 2023 

 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
On Monday 3rd July 2023, we are celebrating our 
topics about staying healthy and our science topic 
about plants. We will be visiting Conkers, which has a 
range of lovely activities for the children to take part in. 
We will have a pond dipping experience! 
 
 
We will be leaving school at 8.30am and returning at 5pm. Therefore, your child would need to 
be in school at 8.15am (which is an earlier time). If your child is not in school to join us, we will 
unfortunately have to leave without them.  
 
Your child will need to wear sporty clothes, which can get dirty. Please ensure they have a 
waterproof coat in case it rains. Your child will need to take two drinks, whether they are bringing 
their own lunch or having a school packed lunch. Please complete all medical, dietary and contact 
details on Parentpay and also indicate whether you require a packed lunch from school for your 
child for the trip no later than Monday 12th June. 
 
The price of the trip includes the coach as well as the tour guide and lesson that will take place 
when we get there. The total price is £19.70. Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough 
payments the trip will have to be cancelled. A £5 deposit needs to be paid on Parentpay by 
Monday 10th April and the balance by Monday 12th June. 
 

 
Kind regards, 

 

R Hine    C Bailey 
 

Miss Hine and Miss Bailey. 

Year 2 Teachers 


